
 
January 25, 2007 
 
Dear Members and friends, 
 
• SAVE MONEY NOW! 
• GENERATE FUNDS FOR THE FIRST PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH IN GOSHEN 
• IT WON'T COST YOU A CENT! 
 
The First Presbyterian Church in Goshen has teamed up with Hudson Energy Services. Hudson 
Energy Services (HES) is an approved Energy Service Company (ESCO). HES supplies natural gas 
and electricity to the public utilities (in this case, Orange & Rockland) who, in turn, deliver it to their 
customers. The benefit of getting these commodities from HES as opposed to the utility company is 
that HES is able to offer to the consumer the gas and electricity at a savings. In fact, your utility 
actually encourages their customers to switch to an ESCO for their energy supply. When you sign up 
with Hudson Energy, you will still be receiving only one monthly bill from your utility just as you 
currently do. 
 
The gist of the program that The First Presbyterian Church in Goshen has with Hudson Energy is as 
follows: The First Presbyterian Church in Goshen will receive a monthly commission for every 
customer who signs up with Hudson Energy through The First Presbyterian Church it Goshen. The 
savings to the customer is the same savings that they would get had they signed up directly through 
Hudson Energy. The monthly payment continues as long as the customer is signed up with Hudson 
Energy through The First Presbyterian Church in Goshen. 
 
As you can clearly see, this is a WIN/WIN situation. You save money on your monthly utility bill 
while generating monthly income for our church. 
 
Please fill out either the residential or commercial form whichever fits your circumstance. Fax it 
directly to Hudson Energy at the number provided at the bottom of the form or send it to Hudson 
Energy. Should you prefer to enroll online, please go to Hudson's website 
www.HudsonEnergyServices.com and include our promotion code: FPCG. You may also go to our 
website www.frontiernet.net/~fpgoshen and fill out the correct form, print it out and mail or fax it to 
Hudson Energy. 
 
We look forward to a mutually rewarding experience. 

Thank you for your support. 

 
Sincerely, 

George E. Hankins 
Treasurer 

http://www.HudsonEnergyServices.com
http://www.frontiernet.net/~fpgoshen

